
March 10th, 1926

Samuel V'elsman, Esq., 
C/o. Marion & Marion, 
364 University Street, 
Montreal.

Dear Mr. "eisman:
I have given careful attention 

» to the subject matter of your letter of Haroh 3rd, 
and beg to say,-
(1) That a fairly adeouate presentation of 
matters pertaining to patents is already given in 
our course in Engineering T.aw.
(2) Much space is devoted to the natter in 
several of the manuals on T.aw which are specially 
prepared for the use of Engineers and which are 
readily accessible.
(3) Granting the importance of the matter to 
some Engineers, it seems to me unwise as far as 
McGill University is concerned to introduce a course
'of lectures on the subject of patents into an already 
overcrowded curriculum.

T"lth appreciation of your 
courtesy in writing, I am,

Yours faithfully.


